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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

 

The Plant Biological Assessment notes that a new RFSS list is due to be shared in early 2024.  May I see that

new list, please?  I cannot find it online, although the search did consume some of the limited time I have

available.  I wonder why this project seems to be rushing ahead when release of a new, vital document is

imminent.  I am also concerned that many of the references listed in the assessment are more than 20 years old.

When combined with an expired Environmental Assessment on Non-Native Invasive Plant Control, again with

outdated and incomplete information, it seems we do not know all that much about the plant species we have in

the forest.

 

Thank you.


